
Chesterfield Township Board of Fire Commissioners District Two 
 
May 14, 2012 
 
The regular monthly meeting of the Chesterfield Township Board of Fire Commissioners 
District Two was led to order by Chairman Spence at 8pm.  Members present:  Bruch, 
Hlubik, Jones and Spence. 
 
The Sunshine law was read. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting was presented.  A motion to accept the report was 
made by Bruch, seconded by Jones.  All aye, motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report was presented along with bills to be paid.  A motion to accept the 
report and pay the bills was made by Hlubik, seconded by Bruch.  All aye, motion 
carried.   
 
Old Business: 
Bill for class at Mercer County Fire Academy $40. Member did not attend. 
Also, only two of the three registered members that were to go to big rig extrication class 
attended. 
 
New Business: 
Chief requested funds for spare fire hose for 2621 and hats for fire police.  Motion to 
purchase by Hlubik, second by Bruch.  All aye, motion carried. 
Chief also requested funds for a class in Baltimore and funds for another gas meter.  
After discussing the matter, it was decided not to approve these items at this time. 
 
As there was no further business, motion to adjourn at 9:00 pm by Hlubik, second by 
Jones. 
All aye, meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 


